LaVergne High School Wolverine Band

LaVergne High School • 250 Wolverine Trail • LaVergne, Tn 37086

Telephone 615-904-3870 ext. 24142

VOLUNTEER!

We need your help! The following explains what is needed in a typical season. There are many opportunities to volunteer throughout the season. Some opportunities are below. We need your help to make sure the students have a fun, safe, and successful season.

- Chaperones/Truck Drivers –We normally have at least ten chaperones attend each game with the band. It is easy, fun, and you get in free. We need one truck drivers and two assistants for each away event as well.
- Pit Crew We have a large front ensemble performing on the field. Parents are needed to help at halftime with moving their instruments on and off the field. You do not have to chaperone the entire game in order to be a Pit Crew member. You will come to the field a few minutes before half time and be assigned to an instrument. Pull the instruments onto the field, watch the show, pull them off the field and return to the stands for the rest of the game.
- ➤ Photographers If you like to take photos, please do so at all of our performances. We can also use photos taken during band camp. Photos will be used to create our annual slide show for the banquet.
- ➤ and MORE!

If you have any questions or would like to sign up to volunteer for one of the above positions, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to a great season with you and your child.